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Law School Outreach Program 
 
On April 13, 2022, Judges Amy Blake, Marguerite Grant, Catherine Ham and 
MaryLou Muirhead presented a NAWJ Law School Outreach program with New 
England Law Boston.  
 

 



 
From the left Professor Natasha Varyani, Justice Marguerite Grant, Judge 
Catherine Ham, Justice Amy Blake, Professor Monica Teixeira-DeSousa, Judge 

MaryLou Muirhead, Professor Caryn Mitchell-Munevar. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!!! 



   On August 24, 2022 at 5:30 PM District One is planning an in person reception.  
We are working on a venue that is outside but covered.  If we cannot find such 
the rain date would be August 25, 2022.   The reception is to honor those newly 
appointed judges, those recently retired and those who have been elevated to 
higher courts.  I will be sending invitations to those Judges in early July.  If you 
know anyone who has been recently appointed or elevated or retired please send 
me their name and email address in order that they may be invited.  A donation 
of $25.00 will be collected at the door to help defray the costs.  I hope to see you 
all there!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted: 
 

Hon. Mary Dacey White (ret.) 
NAWJ District One Director 

 


